
Dear Divine Brothers & Sisters, 
Om Shanti 
 

Wishing you a very Happy Independence Day and Raksha Bandan from alokik 
family Puducherry. 
  
We are herewith enclosing the photos pertain to Tying Rakhi to her Excellency Lt. 
Governor, Dr. Kiran Bedi,  Hon’ble Chief Minister of Puducherry Shri. 
V. Narayanasamy and Shri. Balaji Srivastava, Director General of Police, 
Puducherry  on the event of Raksha Bandan by B.K. Kavita, Puducherry. 

In Baba's Yaad 
BK. Kavita 
Brahma Kumaris, Puducherry 
Ph: 0413-2243576 
pondicherry@bkivv.org 
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